
 

 

Food Bank of Siouxland, Inc. 
 

Annual Usage Requirement  

To: Food Bank of Siouxland Agencies 

From: Food Bank of Siouxland Staff 

 

To aid in operating an effective and efficient food bank warehouse, the Food Bank of Siouxland 

staff are changing the Agency Agreement. Starting in January 2021, agencies will be required to 

order 3,000 pounds or place 18 orders over the course of a calendar year. When an agency is 

inspected, a review of the total pounds and/or orders will be provided from the previous and 

current year. This information will assist your agency in assessing if being a Food Bank of 

Siouxland member creates impact for fighting hunger in our local communities. In January of 

each year, agencies not meeting the pounds or order requirement for the prior calendar year will 

be made inactive by Food Bank staff. This information will be communicated with your agency. 

If the agency staff and/or volunteers feel this decision is greatly impact the work being done, 

action steps on becoming an active agency again will be provided.  

 

* Agencies that have been a partner with the Food Bank for 6 months or less will not be required 

to meet the annual usage requirement during the first calendar year they are an agency partner. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please contact Jamie at 712-255-9741.  

 


